
New Childcare Reforms

You may already be aware, starting from April 2024, existing childcare 
support will be expanded for working families. This means that:
From April 2024, working parents of 2-year-olds will be able to access 15 
hours childcare support. Parents can apply for their funded childcare 
codes through the Childcare Choices website from 2nd January 2024. 

We are pleased to offer some afternoon places for Rising 3 Year Olds 
11.45- 3.15  for working parents or a fee paying place through our 
Community Powers Nursery from 15th April 2024 using our school 
environment and specialist facilities for younger children. 

For further details please contact the school office and ask to speak to 
Mrs Athey or Mrs Marsden on 01665574222 or 
admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk and see our fantastic school 
website  - https://www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk/website/

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/upcoming-changes-to-childcare-support/#:~:text=From%20September%202024%2C%2015%20hours,hours%20of%20childcare%20a%20week.
https://www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk/website/

